

Dear Friends, October 2021

<u>Friends of Glenmont</u> is looking for members and you're invited! A member can be anybody.... An individual, a church, or an association!

Friends of Glenmont is an integral part of our Christian Science community.

The Friends of Glenmont maintain a special fund for the many occasions when expressions of love are needed... sometimes for staff members, sometimes to provide remembrances to families of Glenmont guests who have passed on, sometimes to purchase special glasses for a resident, or sometimes for a celebration for a staff member's achievement or happy event. Your annual membership dues of \$25 enable such a fund to stay replenished.

We're also hoping to do whatever we're called upon to do, be it fund raising projects for specific needs, planting flowers, putting up Glenmont's Christmas decorations, or volunteering to support employees or patients in some special way.

Please consider becoming a valued 'Friends Member' by sending your \$25 dues with check made payable to:

Glenmont

4599 Avery Road,

Hilliard, OH 43026-9786

Or, you can stop in at Glenmont and give your funds to the Office Manager, Helen Browne, at the front desk.

All we need is your email address to keep in touch with you. Our deep appreciation goes out to those who support Glenmont by reading to patients, playing the piano at Monday's hymn sing, working in our gardens, digging out weeds, running errand or shopping, and most of all, for your metaphysical support of Christian Science nursing.

If you find you have time to do some volunteering, please call Helen Brown at (614) 876-0084, ext 105, to see if there is a current need. You will be directed to the proper person who can tell you what is available and what needs your help.

"The rich in spirit help the poor in one grand brotherhood, all having the same Principle, or Father; and blessed is that man who seeth his brother's need and supplieth it, seeking his own in another's good." This statement of our Leader in Science and Health, p. 518:15-19, has daily blessings for those who see the need and give themselves to it.

For any question you can send Email to Glenmont@glenmontcsn.com, or phone 876-0084 x105

Our gratitude is full to all the Friends who bless Glenmont!

## **BOARD OF FRIENDS OF GLENMONT**

Ivamae S. Hawley, C.S., Chair Roberta F. Wall, Secretary Brent D. Kleihauer, Treasurer Rebecca R. Barns, Vice Chair Barbara Robinson, Corresponding Secretary